ANNOUNCEMENT BY SUPERVISOR GARY DICKSON

CHANGING OF THE COLORS

January 6, 2020

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The ceremony you have just witnessed, the traditional Changing of the Colors, signifies the change of command within the West Seneca Joint Veterans Committee.

The Committee is made up of delegates from:

Harvey D. Morin VFW Post 2940 82nd Airborne Division— Niagara Detachment American Legion Post 735 Marine Corps League, Detachment 239 VFW Post 8113 Navy Seabee Veterans of America, Island X-5 AMVETS Post 8113

The purpose of the Committee is to coordinate all of the various Veterans activities in the Town, which includes planning and executing the Memorial Day and Veterans Day ceremonies. Each year on a rotation basis, the Chairmanship passes from one unit to the next. 2020 marks the sixty-third year that the Veterans Committee has served the West Seneca veterans.

This year, Navy Seabee Veterans of America, Island X-5 has been relieved by Harvey D. Morin, Veterans of Foreign Wars, Post 2940 and the Chairman of the Committee for the coming year will be Jim Manley.

Participating in the Changing of the Colors ceremony this evening were:

From Navy Seabee Veterans of America, Island X-5:

Garnet Wood – Outgoing Chairman

And from Harvey D. Mor	in, VFW Post 2940:
	Jim Manley – Incoming Chairman